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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/14/2005

From:     Joshua Minor

Comment:
I strongly support the idea that orphan works should pass into the public domain if 
the copyright holder cannot be found.  The benefit to the public far far outweighs 
the lost rights of the copyright holder.  The Copyright Office should provide a 
means to solve this important issue.
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